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Stephanie Pintar, Water Demand Manager
Monterey Peninsula Water Managemernt District
P.O. Box 85

Monterey CA 93942

VIA FAX WITH ORIGINAL TO FOLLOW IN U.S. MAIL
Subject: 570 Munras Avenue — Foothill Development Water Meter Variance Request

Deﬂsﬂﬁ: % (

As we have discussed,"the City of Monterey strongly supports the proposed Variance from the
District's water meter requirements. Individual water meters would result in a loss of on-site
parking and opportunities for landscape areas. Individual meters would also detract from the
aesthetic qualities of the project and likely substantially increase the project cost. We support
the developer’s proposal to install in-line water meters for each user.

Please recommend that your Board approve the Variance as proposed.

As always, thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me at 646-3437 if you

havea%q/zeytbns or require additional information.
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Ip Rerig, AICP
Senior Planner
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c:  Bill Reichmuth, PE, Director of Plans, Engineering and Env1ronmental Compliance
Todd Bennett, Senior Associate Planner

-

CITY HALL = MONTEREY » CALIFORMNIA o 93040« Weh SHes D /Ay womonierev.orgd





